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TO: Residents on 2nd Street (west of Krech Avenue) 

FROM: Dan Holzemer, Senior Engineering Technician 

DATE:  May 21, 2024 

SUBJECT: Storm Sewer Installation – Limited Driveway Access 

City Project No. 24-01 

 

Weather permitting, on Wednesday, May 22nd, new storm sewer will be installed on 2nd Street 

west of Krech Avenue.  Residents on 2nd Street will have limited access to their driveways 

between 7 AM to 7 PM.  Please have all vehicles needed for the day out of your driveway and 

garage by 7 AM.  Please do not park your vehicles on 2nd Street during this time.  If a vehicle is on 

the street in the construction zone during working hours and is impeding the construction, the 

Engineering Department will take further action and tow the vehicle.   

 

If you have any questions or special requests, please contact our office at 651-429-8531. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

 


